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You Said… We Did…

• How are you moving Technology 
forward and keeping it relevant? • Reviewing Computing Policy

• Updating resources

• Involving parents/carers in learning

• Timetabling computer use

• Staff training



You Said… We Did…

• Can First Aid be included in the 
curriculum? • Life skills are taught throughout the curriculum.

• We will explore opportunities for First Aid skills to be taught.

• PSHE curriculum to be developed to include safety skills.



You Said… We Did…

• Can communication be improved?
We will communicate with parents/carers in the following ways:

• Class Dojo

• Weekly Newsletter

• Letters

• E mails when appropriate

• We will explore the use of Facebook and Twitter, working with our 

Friends Group to develop this.

We will explore the possibility of introducing Class Parent Representatives.



You Said… We Did…

• Can all letters be sent on Dojo? We will endeavour to ensure that all letters are also shared on Dojo.

• Can consent forms be sent electronically? We will send all consent forms via Microsoft Forms.



You Said… We Did…

• Can we introduce ParentPay? Because we have recently moved to a bank transfer system, we will 

continue to receive payments in this way.

We will continue to review and are currently exploring ParentPay as a 

future option.



You Said… We Did…

• Are we continuing a one-way system for 
drop-off and pick-up?

• Both gates will be open for two-way access at both drop-off and pick-

up.

• There will be a mobile breakfast station serving from the door at the 

far end of the big playground.  20p for a slice of toast with butter or 

jam to eat in the playground before school at 8.30am every morning.



You Said… We Did…

• Will swimming be starting again? • Swimming lessons are being arranged for Year 1 to Year 6 children.

• Information will be shared with parents once confirmed.

• Each Year group will have a 6-week swimming lesson block.



You Said… We Did…

• Can Before and After school care be 
improved to accept more children?

• School are working with our out of hours provision to coordinate 

support if there is any overspill so that everyone can access the 

provision.

• We will discuss the opportunity for food provision with our out of 

hours providers.



You Said… We Did…

• Will there be more after school clubs? • We are arranging our termly after school club schedule to include 

more club opportunities.



You Said… We Did…

• Can children with SEND receive support 
for clubs?

• If your child with SEND would like to sign up for a club, please speak to 

school to arrange additional adult support if needed.

• We will work together to support children where possible.



You Said… We Did…

• Will we have a school choir? • Yes.  We are planning to set up a choir this year.


